
From: Marjorie Shepardson <info@email.actionnetwork.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 10:21 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Save Energy Efficiency Programs (DE 20-092) 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 

Public Utilities Commission, 

To the members of the Public Utilities Commission, 

The NH weatherization program has been extremely helpful in making people's homes more 

comfortable and in reducing the state's use of fuel and electricity. This benefits everyone, not 

just those who get their homes worked on. It benefits us all by reducing the peak use of 

electricity and therefore reducing the cost we all pay. 

Not everyone can afford to do weatherization work on their own and the help from NH Saves 

can make all the difference. 

Please restore - or consider increasing - the amount we allot to this critical program. 

Marjorie Shepardson  

marge.shepardson@gmail.com  

94 Pleasant St.  

Marborough, New Hampshire 03455 
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